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The Retreat at Stonebriar Virtual Annual Election Meeting 
 

Candidates Statement 
Board of Director 

Nominee’s Name: Ramesh Kakula 
 

Address:   9707 Derbyshire 
 

Email Address: Kakula.ramesh@gmail.com             Phone Number:  920-486-0678 
  

Nominee’s Signature:  e-signed                     Date: 4/17/23 
 
 
By submitting this form, I acknowledge that I accept the responsibilities as described in the Governing Documents 
of The Retreat at Stonebriar Homeowners Association, Inc. I am aware that the information provided on this 
questionnaire will be published in the Meeting packet to be distributed to homeowners on May 18, 2023. 
   
 

Please tell us about yourself, as well as your vision and goals for The Retreat at Stonebriar 
Homeowners  Association, Inc. 

 

 

Why would you like to serve on the Board of Directors? I’m an enthusiastic individual to interact with my 

community and make sure the safety of my neighborhood is the highest priority. I’m a peoples person, easy to talk and 
understand the problems and good at solving them on time. Retreat at Stonebriar is a beautiful community, I would like to 
take care of it with all the neighbors. I like to be engaged with community and socialize.  
 

Previous Board Position and/ or Experience:  I was part of the planning and neighborhood watch program and 
safety panning. Also, helped kids & teens get into community spots (Racquet sports) 
 

 
 

Any prior commitments that may prevent you from actively serving on the Board of Directors? 
No other commitments 
 
 

Association issues you feel need to be addressed in the coming year:   We need to have simple play are for teens 

like a pickle ball or basket ball counts to engage your kids. Looks beautiful so far, only issue I see following driving 
direction in the alleys which may cause damage to personnel and property. Currently neighbors are not following the 
rules, It’s my opinion. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Floor nominations and write-in candidates will not be allowed in this virtual format 


